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Bathgate West Nursery School,
 63 Millburn Road

Bathgate EH48 2AF

Telephone & Fax - 01506 652004

e-mail – bathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Margaret Johns
Dear Parents and Carers

Our learning

We hope you all had a lovely Easter break. Since we have returned the children are continuing to develop their interests in many areas throughout the nursery. In the rainbow room we have created a new large scale junk area where children are encouraged to be creative. You can see their latest creations on the blog. Outdoors we are planning a Spring Clean to get our garden ready for summer. We hope to do some planting soon. As the children’s learning takes differing paths we will be sure to keep you up to date with blog and Twitter posts. 
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Snack Fund Money
The final cost for the snack this term is £15 which covers April to June. Please ensure when handing in money it is in an envelope with your child’s name and amount. Thank you.  
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John Newlands Day celebrations 
With June fast approaching we are looking forward to Saturday, 1st June Procession Day. Mrs Bett and her parent group have been busy bees continuing to make our wonderful costumes. We have a visit from a beekeeper on Thursday, 2nd May where we will learn more about the important role bee’s play in our world. There will be more information about the day to follow. 
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Transition to School
As another year is coming to an end we will be looking to prepare our preschool children for their new school journeys. Miss Reid and Miss Robertson will be running preschool groups to learn more about going to school. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to speak to any member of staff.  

PEEP

Miss Wilkins will be starting PEEP sessions for preschool children and their parents to attend. These will be running every Monday 9.00-10.00am and 12.15-1.15pm. Peep sessions are an opportunity for you to share some quality time with your child while making friends, sharing ideas and having fun through singing and story activities. If you would like to come along please speak to Miss Wilkins.  
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Music Group

We are delighted to share that we have a music specialist joining us on Tuesdays for preschool children to participate in some musical learning activities. This will commence from14th May.
Sunny Weather
We are hoping for some sunny weather starting soon. If your child attends nursery in the morning or afternoon please ensure they come to nursery with sun cream on along with weather appropriate clothing; sunhats etc. If your child attends nursery all day please ensure you have completed the relevant paperwork and provide a bottle of sun cream to stay in nursery. Thank you. 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. 
The Nursery Team 

Dates for the Diary
	Date
	Time
	Event

	1st May
	All Day
	Pre-school vision testing

	2nd May
	AM
	Beekeeper visit

	6th 7th May
	All Day
	Nursery holidays

	9th May
	AM and PM
	Child Smile visit

	13th May
	9AM and 12.15PM
	PEEP Group starts


